
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
            Thursday August 9, 2018 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Haueter. 
All Trustees were present.  
 
Minutes Approved.  
                                             

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  
 
PUBLIC SPEAKS 
Bill Watson informed Trustees he had a petition signed by many people on Eberhart and French 
Hill Road to get Spectrum internet to them. Watson wanted to know if they were any zoning 
requirements they had to fulfill. Trustees told them no and they would contact Spectrum and try to 
help them get internet. 
 
 
TRUSTEES 
 
Resolution 18-18 Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Ackerman to approve Stark-Tuscarawas-
Wayne Joint Waste Management District’s Amended Draft Solid Waste Management Plan. Roll 
call Haueter yes, Ritterbeck yes and Ackerman yes. 
 
Fiscal Officer gave Trustees Bank Reconciliation for July to review and sign. 
 
Road Superintendent McNutt informed Trustees they are working on getting the trees trimmed on 
Russell Drive. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was 
made and so ordered by the Chairman.   
 
                         Continued 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Mike Haueter 
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Don Ackerman                                             Matthew S. Ritterbeck    


